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From: Vikki Schlee 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 9:52 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Power lines to be built in Village of Oak Creek

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before clicking 
links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

You only get one chance to do the RIGHT THING.  Please treat our majestic scenery with the respect it is due and bury 
these new power lines underground.  Please consider the fire danger of above ground lines also, climate change is here 
and just gets more dangerous every year.  Thanks for taking the time to read this.  Ward and Vikki Schlee,  

….have lived here since 1991 Sent from my iPad 




